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Conversion Practices: COSCA’s Statement of Ethical Practice 
 
COSCA’s statement of ethical practice with regard to conversion practices is as follows: 
 
‘Within counselling and psychotherapy, COSCA opposes all psychological interventions, such as 
conversion practices, that are based on the premise of the counsellor/psychotherapist that the client 
should change or suppress their sexual orientation or gender identity.  
 
In COSCA’s view, therapy should not be used by counsellors/psychotherapists to attempt to change 
or suppress the sexual orientation or gender identity of their clients.’ 
 
 
Brian Magee 
COSCA Chief Executive 
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